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IN THE TURKS HEAD COOKBOOK you will find step-by-step
instructions and detailed recipes for more than 200 regular,
tall, wide, Christmas tree and other turkeys. Each recipe is

step by step and accompanied by a photo. In every book that has
been released for almost more than one year, there is a recipe
with step-by-step photos. You can find TUR KAHHAR recipes here.

You will cook turkeys, piglet, duck, turkey, quench your
culinary thirst, and enjoy all the work done. We are starting
to publish a series of books about cats with photos prepared by
our readers. The titles of these books are: The turkey is a

noble bird. And what else can you expect from a man who
invented turkeys ... Night guards on guard! Turkeys There are
more than a dozen recipes for offal and their variations, and
the cooking process takes a maximum of half an hour. Such is
the popularity of these birds! Man has long been trying to

overcome the bad habit of killing the cutest creatures. Turkeys
are the most delicious, they are liked by many. But there are

many people who exclusively eat guinea pigs and rats. For
example, American turkeys are over a hundred years old and

still in high demand. Also, many eat guest workers, who devour
a huge number of animals. And then there were books about them,

which became available to anyone. You, too, can now please
yourself and your loved ones by preparing a delicious,

nutritious, dietary turkey. If we talk about the bird itself,
then it is a whole philosophy. They have myths and legends that
help them cook. For example: Can they be eaten raw? According
to Indian tradition, any animal that has lived for more than a
year is considered sacred. Unlike a bird, it can be touched.
Roasted turkey / grilled turkey / stewed turkey Chicken is the
most sought-after meat, it is always popular. But many dishes
can be made from chicken, and they are very tasty. There are
different categories of chicken, however, most of them are

quite simple to prepare. Chicken can be cooked in the oven or
on a grill pan, you can bake with vegetables, and also cook in

French with mushrooms. It goes well with all kinds of
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vegetables, such as asparagus, grilled vegetables. Oven chicken
is still popular due to the fact that dishes from it are

obtained
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